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28/02/2018

RE: DA17/1092 - 13 - 15 Park Road WALLACIA NSW 2745

I would like to strongly oppose the proposed development of a cemetery and crematorium on the
current site of Wallacia Golf Course. When we purchased the
property we were assured that the golf course would remain and could not be built on, due to the
fact it was donated land from a local family and a caveat was in place to ensure it would remain a
golf course. My first concern is the manner in which this land was sold, then resold at what
seems to be a largely inflated price to the current owner.

I oppose the building of a cemetery and crematoria. I would like the golf course to remain as it
is. We are already facing increased traffic and construction in the area as a result of the new
airport, and adding to this is not what I want in my community. I bought my home in Wallacia
because its small town, rural feel appealed to me, yet I can easily access Penrith for major
amenities as required. I believe there are more suitable sites for such a development which are
not in the middle of a beautiful, small town.




